Frostbite Yacht Club Fall 2012 Party

Please join us at the Essex Corinthian Yacht Club on December 8th at
7:00 for the End of season awards, annual meeting, new officers, annual
report and a holiday party. The order of starts have not been posted, so
just show up at 7. Recommended donation of $10.

Beer will be supplied by Craft brewing, special thanks to Lou Davison
and Ed Fiske. Wine supplied by That’s the Spirit Shoppe Main Street,
Essex. Soft drinks supplied by FBYC. There will be music from Michael
Cartwright’s band Jeckel & Hyde. If you have some musical talent, bring
along an instrument and join the band.

Grab some crew members and come on down to the Essex Corinthian
Yacht Club. The Party will start at 7:00 and will run until whenever.

Please bring an hors d’ oeuvre to share with the group.

Questions: Contact Bill Robinson 860-916-0789




